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Dear Red Rock Resort Guests,

We hope this letter finds you all well and looking forward to spring.

Please find enclosed your 2017 lease agreement. We ask you to sign and return to us along with proof of insurance by April 1, 2017.  Also, included in your packet is the 2017 Rules and Regulations. Please familiarize yourself with these rules so that everyone can enjoy the resort with your family and friends.

We are moving forward with our 2017 improvement plans including a fish cleaning station, fuel pump, new playground equipment and finish work at the Rec Center. We have contractors and suppliers putting together their bids as we speak.

As we mentioned in our introductory letter this year you have the option to purchase your lot or space. Before we can provide you with more details we must first complete a lot survey. Bartlett and West Engineering has been hired to do this survey. First, they will do an initial survey and once the snow is gone they will complete the final survey and set the corner pins. Next, the survey will be filed with Grant County and once they have approved this new plat, we can begin the sale process which will not only include the lot and space sale prices but also different financing options.

Please remember that if you choose to purchase your lot or space this year, your 2017 lease payment will be deducted from the purchase price.

For those of you who are considering an upgrade to your current home, we will be providing you with more details on the double wide trailers we will be offering for the expansion lots and others who might be interested. Some folks have asked for a “turnkey” option to purchase the lot and trailer in one transaction. 

Many thanks,

Troy Nelson		Bill Schneider		Karrie Bauman
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